
Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 128 

SAN CLEMENTE, CALIFORNIA 92674-0128 

WALTER C. MARSH 
TELEPHONE 

MANAGER OF NUCLEAR REGULATORY AFFAIRS 
714) 368-7501 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 
Facility Change Report 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 1, 2, and 3 

This letter transmits the Facility Change Report required by 10 CFR 50.59(b)(2) 

for San Onofre Units 1, 2, and 3 for the period from January 1, 1994 through the 

end of the Unit 3, Cycle 8 refueling outage (9/26/95). The report contains a 

brief description of facility changes, procedure changes, tests and experiments 

completed during that period.  

Enclosure 1 provides a summary of the facility changes implemented during that 

period, including a summary of the safety evaluations performed for each change.  

Complete facility change documentation is available onsite should 
more detailed 

information be desired. Enclosure 2 provides a summary of changes to procedures 

as described in the Safety Analysis Report. There were no special tests or 

experiments performed during the reporting period.  

If you require any additional information, please let me know.  

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 
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cc: L. J. Callan, Administrator, NRC Region IV 
J. E. Dyer, Director, Division of Reactor Projects, Region IV 

K. E. Perkins, Jr., Director, Walnut Creek Field Office, NRC Region IV 

M. K. Webb, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3 

Louis Carson, Regional Project Inspector, San Onofre Unit 1 

J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 2 & 3 

S. S. Bajwa, Section Chief, Decommissioning Section


